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Roxanne Maher

From: Fred Allyn, III
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 11:04 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: STEAP 2025
Attachments: STEAP 2025 Program Guidelines.pdf

Rox, 
 
We have received notice that the Governor has authorized a round of STEAP Grants for 2025. The program guidelines 
are attached. The initial thought is to complete the Town Green improvements with a replacement playscape as the 
existing one was part of the former LCS, it doesn’t meet safety guidelines anymore and the woodchips and wood 
enclosure are not compliant. We will seek other opportunities as well, with the understanding that we have essentially 
one month from now to apply (4PM on 2/20 is deadline). Scott Johnson is working on a playscape plan now. It is noted, 
the grant has a 20% match and is up to $1M but a smaller project might have better likelihood for approval. This can be 
added to the Finance Committee agenda for tomorrow.  
 
Best, 
 
Fred   
 
Fred B. Allyn III 

 
Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT 
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy. 
Ledyard, CT 06339 
Tel (860) 464-3221 
www.ledyardct.org 
 
NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018  
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs 
CLOSED FRIDAYS 
 


